

Dear Parent / Guardian,

We are excited to invite your child to our upcoming school book fair event! **The book fair will take place on Sept. 22nd through Sept. 26th.** The fair will offer a wide selection of books, providing a great opportunity for your child to explore new stories and develop their love for reading.

To preview a list of books that will be available for purchase at the book fair, you may visit the Media Center webpage found on Woodland Elementary School website. Please take a moment to look through the list and discuss any preferences or concerns you may have with your child prior to attending.

If you would like your child to join the book fair, **please sign and return the permission slip below by Sept. 19th.** Thank you for your support in encouraging our students to develop a love of reading!

Sincerely,

Courtney Rouse & Raegan Ouzts Media Specialist

I hereby give my permission for my child to attend the school book fair at Woodland Elementary School.

Student Name:	
Student's Teacher:	
Parent / Guardian Name:	
5 446 11 61 4	
Parent / Guardian Signature:	